
Council Meeting 

22 April 2022 

Notice of Motion No 127 
Advanced Waste Processing 

I hereby give notice that it is my intention to move the following motion at the Council Meeting on 26 April 2022: 

That Council resolves: 

1) To write to the South East Melbourne Advanced Waste Project Pty Ltd requesting that they actively engage

with the State Government and seek that the State Government underwrite this regionally significant project

in order to mitigate the substantial risks to our community over the next 25 years.

2) At key project gateways to receive further Council reports on the progress of the project, including updates

on contract risks for Knox City Council, procurement processes and location of the facility when that

information becomes available.

3) Provide the Knox community with regular information concerning the project, and, wherever possible

promote circular economy principles and opportunities for resource recovery.

Cr Jude Dwight 
Chandler Ward


